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The education office of the Formentera Council has announced that the latest edition to the
island's schools —the Camí Vell escoleta— will stay open all year long. Such was the
announcement made by Susana Labrador, the local councillor of educational affairs. Labrador
noted the nursery was originally intended as a relief resource for parents during the summer
months, May to October. However, parents' requests that the school remain open even after
summer's end were behind the decision to expand the service.

  

Start of the school year
Today was the first day of the 2015-2016 school year at the escoletes (nurseries) of
Formentera. The two centres —Sa Miranda, which has seven classrooms, and Camí Vell, which
has two— now boast 121 students and 15 teachers. At present seven available places at the
Camí Vell nursery counter a twelve-child waiting list at Sa Miranda. Councillor Labrador
announced that in the coming days families awaiting word from Sa Miranda would be contacted
and given the opportunity to fill the spots still free at the Camí Vell escoleta. After that, the two
schools' wait lists will be combined.

  

Escoletes represent the first stage in the educational process, creating a space where families
can share the caregiving load. The goal is to forge an environment where growth can take place
and children can be together. The spaces are conceived to facilitate creation, experimentation,
fun and experience-sharing, all in a context that respects a variety of personal rhythms and
styles.

  

 1 / 1


